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Dear Mr Bratoev,

I would like to express my sincere gratitude for the visit to the newly built metro stations 
European Union and Serdika on 24 March during my visit in Sofia.

I am pleased that with the financial support of the European Union, you found the right 
balance to preserve on one hand the archaeological site and on the other hand to give the 
expanded metro a very modem European look.

It has been a very rewarding event for the European Commission. I would like to convey 
all my best wishes for your future activities.

Yours sincerely,
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